Murra!, Susie

From: Halbert Stone <halbertstone@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, October 1, 2018 2:57 PM

To: Murray, Susie

Subject: Cannabis business

| think there are too many cannabis shops in the area... Cleavland and Hooper... Industry/Airway... And now this on
Enterprise?
These three locations are on the boarder of the Coffey Park Redux, Really not in my backyard!

We already are a 'food desert' We need an Oliver's similar not edibles shops and smelly grow houses

Hal Stone
1320 Miller Drive



